
 

May 15, 2020 

Dear Families and Graduating Seniors, 

On Monday, May 18, 2020, graduating seniors are scheduled to pick up caps and gowns. 

When you arrive, you will be asked to do the following: 

 Review a Communication Release to allow the school district to share your image / photo 

with the newspaper, electronic publications, and recordings.  We are putting together a 

DVD of a collage of senior class pictures, the Senior powerpoint with senior portrait and 

baby picture, along with a collection of sports pictures, field trip pictures, etc.  

In order to include you in the electronic recording, I will need your permission.   

 

Each student already has a Communication Release on file (completed at the beginning of the 

school year) however, I would like to have an updated release due to the amount of pictures we 

will record on the DVD for each graduating senior. 

A copy of this letter is also attached for your family to review.   

 

 Take inventory and check off that you received your cap, gown and tassel.  We want to 

make sure you received what you ordered in case there are items missing.   

 

 You will receive your immunization card.  THIS IS A VERY IMPORTANT 

DOCUMENT!  In the future you will need this card for a variety of reasons.  

 

 You will also receive your baby picture to take home.   

You will also be asked to: 

 Vote for the date that you as a graduating senior would prefer.  The ballot is attached for 

your review prior to voting.  Mr. Webb, Mrs. Reposky and Mrs. Neason will be available 

to answer questions regarding the ballot, voting, etc. 

 

 Once all ballots from every graduating senior has been submitted, the ballots will be 

counted by Mary Bastin, the Board Secretary and Secretary to the Superintendent.  The 

results will be announced at the Board meeting on May 20.   

Again, I ask that you abide by Governor Wolf’s regulations. Please wear a mask for your protection 

as well as the protection of our school personnel.   

We look forward to seeing you on Monday, May 18, 2020. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Folmar, High School Principal   



 

 

 


